
                             Tuesday, February 23, 2016       

Student Information  

 
 SENIORS....  File your FAFSA as soon as possible...  Make 

sure you beat the March 2nd deadline....  Thank you, Mrs. 
Everly   

 

 Girls Basketball Team, please bring your uniforms to Coach 
Lyons on Tuesday, March 1st in the gym.  Thank you ladies 

 
 Attention Spanish Club members, mandatory meeting 

today Tuesday 23th during lunch if you are planning to 
attend the Six Flags field trip. Gracias, Sra. Mancilla 

 
 ASB applications can be picked up from Mr. Greene and 

need to be returned by Monday, February 29th. 
 

 Seniors, The following scholarship applications are 
available in the counseling office: 

o If you live on Fort Irwin  
o If you plan to attend Barstow Community College  

in the fall 
o If you plan on majoring in Education 

Don't forget all of them have deadlines 
 

 Senior hoodies are on sale now. The cost is $35.00; please 
see Trey Chavez to make your payment. The last day for 

payment will be April 27th cash only. 
 

 Seniors: Jostens will be here today during lunch; this will 
be the last opportunity to purchase your cap, gown; the 
cost is $48.60. 
 



 

 
 Attention AVID, Music Club & Spanish Club, if you are 

planning to pay for the Six Flags field trip, the money is 
due by Feb. 25, 2016.  See Sra. Mancilla if you have any 
questions. 

 
 Yearbooks are on sale at TreeRing.com for $43.51, Free 

Shipping if you order by March 8th.  You receive two free 
custom pages that you can design just for you; deadline to 
create your custom pages is March 8th.  Information is 

available in the front office, on line or contact Mrs. Krum in 
E4. 

 
 Prom tickets are on sale in the ASB Student store, ticket 

price is $80.00, the last day to purchase your ticket will be 
March 24th.  

 

 Just a reminder, all blankets, throws and pillows are to be 
put away and out of sight while on campus during the 
school day.  

 
 Mathletes meet on Wednesdays at lunch in Ms. Negin's 

room.  Please attend if you are a mathlete or are 
interested in joining. 

 
 Reminder:  Medication is not permitted on campus without 

proper documentation or it will be confiscated. A 
medication authorization form must be on file, which has 
been signed by both a doctor and your parent. This 
includes cough drops, Tylenol or Motrin, eye drops and ALL 

prescription medication. The Health Office does not supply 
these types of medications. 
 

o The only medications that students may carry are 
inhalers, and this must be approved through the 
Health Office. Please see Ms. Jeanne if you have any 
questions. 



 

 "Do you need to use a computer for research, to write a 
paper, or do an online assignment, but you don't know 
when and how you will be able to do that.    The SVHS 
computer lab in room B-4 is open on Tuesday and 
Thursday from 2:30 to 4:30. See Mr. Lee or Ms. Fornia for 
more information". 

 

 Recycling Containers are on campus; please place your 
bottles and cans in the correct containers.  No trash 
please.  Thank you 

 The student store is open during lunch in H7.  Come see us 
for PE Clothes, All-sports pass, school pride apparel, and 
now serving ICEE's.  PE Clothes are $20.00 per set. 

 Students who wish to participate in any sports for the 
2015-2016 school year must have a current physical and a 
current athletic packet.  If you have any questions please 
contact the front office. 

 
 All students who drive to school must have a parking 

permit, please see Mrs. Bowers in the front office for 
further information. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



SVHS Sports Information 
 

 
 Good luck to our Boys’ Basketball team as they advance 

to the Quarterfinals in the CIF playoffs.  They will be 
traveling to Saddleback Christian on Tuesday, February 

23rd.   Game starts at 7:00 pm. The cost is $10.00 for adults 
and $5.00 for students.   

 
 


